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(Yor l'ile 20120-10)

Dear Sir,

I am advised by the Highwood Sarcea Oll*
Limited that arrangements have been made with Kr. F.

P. Byrne (Anglo-Canadian Oils) to carry out a drilling

programme on ths area hold under lease by the Company.

The proposals eontemplate the/drilling of the first

well on Section 20, Townchip 23,ange 4. The exaet

location of this will has not yet been decided upon

but I hope to be in possession of this information in

a couple of daya. Thianelopmant contemplatea the

construction of a road from the Bragg Crock road to

the location and also the laying of a gas line from the

north end of the Turnor Valley developuent to the

iacation, togothar with the installation of a small

pumping plant and water Tins from the Klbow River to

the loaation. Tha détails of thia developnent vill be
furnished at a later date.

Yours very truly,

Jtsch.

F. M. Steel,

Petroleum Engineer.

Dr. T. F. Murray,

Karte Indian Reserve.

Calgary, Alberta.
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